
Neighborhood Council 9
Thursday, May 11, 2017
1st Church of the Nazarene, 1727 2nd Ave. South

Chairman Joe Leggett presiding
All Council Members Present 
7 PM meeting called to order by Chairman Joe Leggett
Pledge of Allegiance recited. 

● April meeting minutes read and approved.
 

● Old Business:
Reports:
Police Advisory Board:  Scott Miranti reported that drug 
offenses are on the rise.  There have been several recent 
incidences of officers being injured.  The DDACTS program is 
showing some success.

● New Business:
Community Policing:  Officer Clint Houston spoke to the council 
regarding current status of crime and traffic in our area.  

● Other Business: 
Scott Miranti will attend the next Council of Council meeting.

● Student Input:
Traffic and parking issues commented on.  Littering seems to 
have improved.

● Neighborhood Concerns:
Zoning status of 1900 block of Central Ave will be checked on 
by Patty Caldwell.

● Meeting adjourned at 8:40 PM (all in favor).


